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Guinness World Records 2013 Craig Glenday 2013-04-30 Includes new and updated
records with never-before-seen photography--from the new shortest living man
and a slam-dunking parrot to the fiercest predators in the ocean.
LIFE Whitney 1963-2012 The Editors of LIFE Books 2012-03-27 When Whitney
Houston died shockingly young at 48 years old this February, headlines around
the world lamented the passing of The Queen of Pop-a title never bestowed, but
one obviously referring to Michael Jackson and his too-young fate. Those
headlines weren't wrong. In the 1980s and into the '90s, Whitney ruled the pop
world-her songs were the soundtrack of our lives. More: Her own life was
extraordinary, and in the end extraordinarily tragic. In this new
commemorative, LIFE Books seeks to celebrate-and try to explain-Whitney
Houston. What a singer. What a life.
Ezili’s Mirrors Omise'eke Natasha Tinsley 2018-02-09 From the dagger mistress
Ezili Je Wouj and the gender-bending mermaid Lasiren to the beautiful femme
queen Ezili Freda, the Ezili pantheon of Vodoun spirits represents the divine
forces of love, sexuality, prosperity, pleasure, maternity, creativity, and
fertility. And just as Ezili appears in different guises and characters, so too
does Omise’eke Natasha Tinsley in her voice- and genre-shifting, exploratory
book Ezili's Mirrors. Drawing on her background as a literary critic as well as
her quest to learn the lessons of her spiritual ancestors, Tinsley theorizes
black Atlantic sexuality by tracing how contemporary queer Caribbean and
African American writers and performers evoke Ezili. Tinsley shows how Ezili is
manifest in the work and personal lives of singers Whitney Houston and Azealia
Banks, novelists Nalo Hopkinson and Ana Lara, performers MilDred Gerestant and
Sharon Bridgforth, and filmmakers Anne Lescot and Laurence Magloire—none of
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whom identify as Vodou practitioners. In so doing, Tinsley offers a model of
queer black feminist theory that creates new possibilities for decolonizing
queer studies.
The Destruction and Creation of Michael Jackson Ellis Cashmore 2022-05-19
However people remember Jackson, no one can deny that, in cultural terms,
Jackson remains a compelling subject: an icon of the late 20th century, he
reflects not only the changes in the circumstances of the African American
population, but changes in white America. Jackson was idolized, perhaps even
reified and, for many, objectified into an extraordinary being, an Other, for
whom there were no established reference points in white people's conceptions.
The Destruction and Creation of Michael Jackson places Jackson at the center of
its argument, but maintains he was a creation of, at first, American and,
later, global culture at a time when it seemed desirable, if not necessary to
exalt a Black person on merit. America had become a society in which someone of
Jackson's indisputable genius not only can, but must, rise to the top.
Billboard 2012-01-07 In its 114th year, Billboard remains the world's premier
weekly music publication and a diverse digital, events, brand, content and data
licensing platform. Billboard publishes the most trusted charts and offers
unrivaled reporting about the latest music, video, gaming, media, digital and
mobile entertainment issues and trends.
Resting Places Scott Wilson 2016-08-22 In its third edition, this massive
reference work lists the final resting places of more than 14,000 people from a
wide range of fields, including politics, the military, the arts, crime, sports
and popular culture. Many entries are new to this edition. Each listing
provides birth and death dates, a brief summary of the subject's claim to fame
and their burial site location or as much as is known. Grave location within a
cemetery is provided in many cases, as well as places of cremation and sites
where ashes were scattered. Source information is provided.
Billboard 2012-01-07 In its 114th year, Billboard remains the world's premier
weekly music publication and a diverse digital, events, brand, content and data
licensing platform. Billboard publishes the most trusted charts and offers
unrivaled reporting about the latest music, video, gaming, media, digital and
mobile entertainment issues and trends.
Whitney Houston Triumph Books 2012-02-01 Providing an unprecedented glimpse
into the fascinating and often difficult life of Whitney Houston, this
biography documents the star's career from her burst onto the R&B scene with
her 1985 debut album that went on to sell more than 10 million copies to her
starring role in The Bodyguard and an inspiring rendition of "The Star-Spangled
Banner" at the 1991 Super Bowl. Featuring numerous color photographs, this
tribute chronicles a life filled with triumph—two Emmy Awards, six Grammy
Awards, and seven consecutive number-one Billboard Hot 100 hits—and tragedy,
including struggles with drugs and alcohol and a tumultuous marriage to singer
Bobby Brown. Houston’s unparalleled vocal range placed her among the top
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echelon of musical artists, and her tragic and untimely passing guarantees her
immortality in pop culture.
Whitney Houston Narada Michael Walden 2012 Recounts the author's experiences
with the legendary singer to share the woman he knew as he produced some of her
top hits, including "How Will I Know," "I Wanna Dance with Somebody," and
"Where Do Broken Hearts Go."
My Life, as I See It Dionne Warwick 2011-11-22 The five-time Grammy Awardwinning music performer reflects on half a century of show business, tracing
her humble origins and partnerships with Burt Bacharach and Hal David through
her friendships with fellow artists and appointment to Global Ambassador for
the United Nations' Food and Agriculture Organization. Reprint.
Whitney Houston! Mark Bego 2012-03-02 The New York Times bestselling author of
Aretha Franklin reveals the singular life of the six-time Grammy-winning
superstar. Over the course of her storied career, Whitney Houston amassed a
fortune while earning scores of accolades for her music. Her fame peaked in
1992 with the release of the blockbuster movie The Bodyguard, in which she
starred opposite Kevin Costner. Featuring her international hit, “I Will Always
Love You,” the movie soundtrack remains one of the bestselling albums of all
time. But in 2012, her seemingly perfect life came to a sudden end, shocking
her legions of fans. Whitney grew up in Newark, New Jersey, in a family of
singers that included her mother Cissy and her cousin Dionne Warwick. In this
essential biography, Mark Bego offers a unique look at Whitney’s family and
immense talent, the secrets behind her years of erratic behavior, the truth
about her tumultuous marriage to Bobby Brown, her mother’s desperate attempt to
control her, her dynamic final film role in Sparkle, and the events that led to
her tragic death.
Fostering Resilience for Loss and Irrelevance Eric A. Kreuter 2012-12-12 
The compensating construct of resiliency, itself, has not been compared to the
problem of loss of relevancy. Therefore, there is an open corridor for the
enlightened therapist, career coach, or mentor to appropriately guide a
troubled person with targeted challenges to transform themselves into a newly
thriving being. This book explores the topic in detail with references to the
literature where prior theory can be applied to advance this topic further.
Anecdotal evidence supporting the authors’ perspective is presented, including
several brief case studies of individuals who have thrived following cessation
of their prior careers. 
Whitney Houston James Robert Parish 2010-02-05 With the release of her
spectacular new album, I Look to You, it's been confirmed: the diva is back
When Sony announced that Whitney Houston was returning to the studio to record
her first new album for almost seven years, the music industry and her fans
held their breath. Had the legendary singer really overcome the recent problems
that had threatened to destroy her career? In this unauthorized and in-depth
biography, James Robert Parish charts Whitney's amazing career, from her
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childhood in a rough New Jersey neighborhood to her thrilling comeback.
Soul Plan Blue Marsden 2013-01-07 Soul Plan is a new interpretation of an
ancient system of life purpose analysis. It introduces a totally unique and
fascinating method of numerology based on sound and intention and allows the
reader access to a free online Soul Plan checking website. Available for the
first time to a wider audience, this truly empowering method accesses the sound
vibration in your birth name to determine your entire 'Soul Plan' and life
path. Using an easy-to-follow method you will: • uncover your greatest
strengths (career, creative, financial and spiritual talents) and align with
your higher Soul Purpose • understand the past and reveal your best future
potential • see clearly your greatest challenges and how these can be overcome
• receive an energetic activation and practical tools to heal and align your
purpose • align with your higher Soul Purpose • enjoy working out your own Soul
Plan and the Plans of others (or use a FREE online programme to instantly chart
them).
A Song for You Robyn Crawford 2020-11-10 The New York Times Bestseller! After
decades of silence, Robyn Crawford, close friend, collaborator, and confidante
of Whitney Houston, shares her story. Whitney Houston is as big a superstar as
the music business has ever known. She exploded on the scene in 1985 with her
debut album and spent the next two decades dominating the charts and capturing
the hearts of fans around the world. One person was there by her side through
it all—her best friend, Robyn Crawford. Since Whitney’s death in 2012, Robyn
has stayed out of the limelight and held the great joys, wild adventures, and
hard truths of her life with Whitney close to her heart. Now, for the first
time ever, Crawford opens up in her memoir, A Song for You. With warmth,
candor, and an impressive recall of detail, Robyn describes the two meeting as
teenagers in the 1980s, and how their lives and friendship evolved as Whitney
recorded her first album and Robyn pursued her promising Division I basketball
career. Together during countless sold-out world tours, behind the scenes as
hit after hit was recorded, through Whitney’s marriage and the birth of her
daughter, the two navigated often challenging families, great loves, and
painful losses, always supporting each other with laughter and friendship.
Deeply personal and heartfelt, A Song for You is the vital, honest, and
previously untold story that provides an understanding of the complex life of
Whitney Houston. Finally, the person who knew her best sets the record
straight.
Historical Dictionary of the American Music Industry Keith Hatschek 2018-09-15
Historical Dictionary of the American Music Industry contains a chronology, an
introduction, appendixes, and an extensive bibliography. The dictionary section
has over 500 cross-referenced entries on important artists, managers,
companies, industry terminology and significant trade associations.
Where Are They Buried? Tod Benoit 2019-03-26 The bestselling guide to the
lives, deaths, and final resting places of our most enduring cultural icons,
now revised and completely updated for 2019. Where Are They Buried? has
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directed legions of fervent fans and multitudes of the morbidly curious to the
graves, monuments, memorials, and tombstones of the nearly 500 celebrities and
antiheroes included in the book. The most complete and well-organized guide on
the subject by far, every entry features an entertaining capsule biography full
of little-known facts, a detailed description of the death, and step-by-step
directions to the grave, including not only the name of the cemetery but the
exact location of the gravesite and how to reach it. The book also provides a
handy index of grave locations organized by state, province, and country to
make planning a grave-hopping road trip easy and efficient.
Rock and Roll: An Introduction Michael Campbell 2020-06-02 ROCK AND ROLL: AN
INTRODUCTION, 3rd Edition has been completely reconceived and rewritten, to
take advantage of online delivery of recorded music. The discussion in this
edition is even more focused on rock as music and stresses perceptive
listening. This in turn permits more extensive discussion of stylistic
connections and contrasts and ways in which the music reflects and shapes
society and culture. An extensive and representative play list of 115 rock-era
songs is discussed. Important Notice: Media content referenced within the
product description or the product text may not be available in the ebook
version.
Music in American Life: An Encyclopedia of the Songs, Styles, Stars, and
Stories that Shaped our Culture [4 volumes] Jacqueline Edmondson Ph.D.
2013-10-03 A fascinating exploration of the relationship between American
culture and music as defined by musicians, scholars, and critics from around
the world.
Reformed Systematic Theology, Volume 2 Joel Beeke 2020-11-16 The aim of
systematic theology is to engage not only the head but also the heart and
hands. Only recently has the church compartmentalized these aspects of
life—separating the academic discipline of theology from the spiritual
disciplines of faith and obedience. This multivolume work brings together
rigorous historical and theological scholarship with spiritual disciplines and
practical insights—characterized by a simple, accessible, comprehensive,
Reformed, and experiential approach. In this volume, Joel R. Beeke and Paul M.
Smalley shift from the doctrine of God (theology proper) to the doctrine of
humanity (anthropology) and the doctrine of Christ (Christology). This
extensive reformed theology explores the Bible’s teaching about who we are and
why we were created, as well as who Jesus is and why his divinity is essential
to the Christian faith.
The Nonviolent Right To Vote Movement Almanac Helen L. Bevel 2018
It's Good to Be the King James Robert Parish 2008-02-26 Discusses the personal
life and professional career of comedy writer/actor/filmmaker Mel Brooks.
The Adventure of an Un-Curable Heart Donald Ortiz 2018-04-24 A funny and
inspirational autobiography about the journey of a man to become a fashion
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designer and costumer for the film industry. Determined to win an Oscar and
bring love, laughter and positive change into the world.
Billboard 2012-01-07 In its 114th year, Billboard remains the world's premier
weekly music publication and a diverse digital, events, brand, content and data
licensing platform. Billboard publishes the most trusted charts and offers
unrivaled reporting about the latest music, video, gaming, media, digital and
mobile entertainment issues and trends.
Lightfoot Nicholas Jennings 2017-09-26 Shortlisted for the 2017 Legislative
Assembly of Ontario Speaker's Book Award Nominated for the 2018 Heritage
Toronto Award - Historical Writing: Book The definitive, full-access story of
the life and songs of Canada's legendary troubadour Gordon Lightfoot’s name is
synonymous with timeless songs about trains and shipwrecks, rivers and
highways, lovers and loneliness. His music defined the folk-pop sound of the
1960s and ‘70s, topped charts and sold millions. He is unquestionably Canada’s
greatest songwriter, and an international star who has performed on the world’s
biggest stages. While Lightfoot’s songs are well known, the man behind them is
elusive. He’s never allowed his life to be chronicled in a book—until now.
Biographer Nick Jennings has had unprecedented access to the notoriously
reticent musician. Lightfoot takes us deep inside the artist’s world, from his
idyllic childhood in Orillia, the wild sixties, and his canoe trips into
Canada’s North to his heady times atop the music world. Jennings explores the
toll that success took on his personal life—including his troubled
relationships, his battle with alcohol and his near-death experiences—and the
extraordinary drive and tenacity that pulled him through it all. Rich in voices
from fellow musicians, close friends, Lightfoot’s family and the singer’s own
reminiscences, the biography tells the stories behind some of his best-known
love songs, including “Beautiful” and “Song for a Winter’s Night,” as well as
the infidelity and divorce that resulted in classics like “Sundown” and “If You
Could Read My Mind.” Kris Kristofferson has called Lightfoot’s songs “some of
the most beautiful and lasting music of our time.” Lightfoot is an
unforgettable portrait of a treasured singer-songwriter, an artist whose work
has been covered by everyone from Joni Mitchell, Barbra Streisand and Nico to
Bob Dylan, Elvis Presley and Gord Downie. Revealing and insightful, Lightfoot
is both an inspiring story of redemption and an exhilarating read.
Parenting Tips for a New Age Danny Ray Christian 2021-08-19 The Miracle of
Belief Occurs Before The Miracle of Transformation” I wrote this book with all
the mothers and fathers who are sometimes at a lost as to how to best guide
their children through the difficult experiences of childhood and young
adulthood in mind. Parenting is one of those assignments that is worth doing
poorly at first, until you get better at the awesome privilege it is to nurture
the souls, Jesus said, “Suffer little children, and forbid them not to come
unto me: for such is the kingdom of heaven.” Matthew 19:14 (KJV). Parenting is
the one job we do not want to get wrong, yet the reality is that we usually are
not aware of our mistakes with our children until after we have made them. God
knows I am probably the last person who should be offering anyone advice on
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parenting , because of all the mistakes I made as a father. I nevertheless
persist in this endeavour because of what the former Prime Minister of Great
Britain said about the benefits of mistakes -- “No man ever became great or
good except through many and great mistakes.” Only what we put into raising our
children can we expect to see them manifest. It is my hope that this small
book, which features just a few of the lessons I have learned from the mistakes
I have made and continue to make as a father, will help other parents become
better at the job of nurturing the next generation of leaders and achievers
Ruins of the Mind Jason Stadtlander 2019-09-26 In Ruins of the Mind, Jason
Statlander examines friendship, love, family, tragedy, and American culture
throughout this collection of contemporary short fiction. His poignant words
touch on—and make us question—what it means to be human, the ups and downs that
connect and affect us all, and how family is the rock that will get us through.
Highlighted stories include: Feathers in the Wind: Jake boards an airplane for
a fateful flight while traveling home to make his daughter’s birthday. The
Ter’roc: Fourteen-year-old Heidi seeks adventure and makes the discovery of a
lifetime when she follows her curiosity through a storm drain. Surviving the
Messengers: Ashley and her father Chris are dealing with the loss of her mother
and need to find the strength to battle a fantastical foe. In the Shadows of a
Moment: Five-year-old Frankie sets off for a birthday party on a rainy day with
his father Howard, and the ensuing day leads to a shocking discovery. Downward
Spiral: In this moving commentary on the American economy, Dominic loses his
job and his family, sending his life into a tailspin. Springtime Roses: Rose
goes to a routine doctor’s appointment and receives shocking news that changes
her and her family’s life. Other stories in this collection: The Lantern, The
Glass Pyramid, Chance—“Don’t Lose Your Head,” The Sheadroch, The Talasum, and
The Journals.
A New and Concise History of Rock and R&B through the Early 1990s Eric Charry
2012-01-11 This concise yet lively textbook explores the history and
significance of American popular music from Tin Pan Alley to Public Enemy.
Ethnomusicologist Eric Charry provides a strong foundation for understanding
how music, the music industry, and American culture intersect. His innovative
teaching style presents the material in a dynamic format suitable for general
education courses in music. The book is organized around a series of timelines,
tables, and figures, providing fresh perspectives on the social and cultural
importance of the music. Charry lays out key contemporary theoretical issues,
covers the technical foundations of the music industry, and provides a capsule
history of who did what when, with particular emphasis on the rapid emergence
of distinct genres and subgenres. The book’s figures distill the history and
provide new insight into understanding trends. Over a thousand artists, albums,
and songs are covered, such as Muddy Waters, Elvis Presley, Bob Dylan, Aretha
Franklin, the Velvet Underground, Janis Joplin, Jimi Hendrix, David Bowie,
Stevie Wonder, Prince, Madonna, Talking Heads, and many more.
Remembering Whitney Cissy Houston 2013-01-29 The definitive account of Whitney
Houston’s astonishing life, ground-breaking career, and tragic death — complete
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with never-before-seen photographs — from the only one who truly knows the
story behind the headlines: her mother, Cissy Houston. Cissy has said little
publicly about Whitney’s heart-breaking death. Now, for the first time, she
opens up and shares the unbelievable story of her daughter’s life, as well as
her own, and addresses Whitney’s brightest and darkest moments. A legendary
Grammy Award–winning gospel singer in her own right, Cissy Houston shows how
the lessons from her own musical journey helped to shape Whitney’s career —
from teaching Whitney to use her voice, to keeping her level-headed throughout
her meteoric rise to fame. With candor and respect, she sets the record
straight about Whitney, exploring both her turbulent marriage and her
misunderstood struggles with drug abuse. Cissy goes behind the tabloid
headlines to show fans around the world the true, human side of a strong,
successful — yet flawed — musical icon who died much too young.
Honey Flowers Mohammed Essaadi 2019-01-14 COLLECTION OF POEMS COINCIDENCES
LEADING ME TO WRITE THE POEMS IN ENGLISH AND NOT IN ANOTHER LANGUAGE
Gay Icons Georges-Claude Guilbert 2018-06-05 Who are the most significant gay
icons and how did they develop? What influence do they have on gay individuals
and communities? This book focuses on the superstars, femmes fatales and divas
of the gay celebrity pantheon—Mae West, Julie Andrews, Britney Spears, RuPaul,
Cher, Divine, Sharon Needles and many others—and their contributions to gay
culture and the complications of sexual and gender identity. The author
explores their allure along with the mechanisms of iconicity.
Didn't We Almost Have It All Gerrick Kennedy 2022-02-01 A candid exploration of
the genius, shame, and celebrity of Whitney Houston a decade after her passing
On February 11, 2012, Whitney Houston was found submerged in the bathtub of her
suite at the Beverly Hilton Hotel. In the decade since, the world has mourned
her death amid new revelations about her relationship to her Blackness, her
sexuality, and her addictions. Didn’t We Almost Have It All is author Gerrick
Kennedy’s exploration of the duality of Whitney’s life as both a woman in the
spotlight and someone who often had to hide who she was. This is the story of
Whitney’s life, her whole life, told with both grace and honesty. Long before
that fateful day in 2012, Whitney split the world wide open with her voice.
Hers was a once-in-a-generation talent forged in Newark, NJ, and blessed with
the grace of the church and the wisdom of a long lineage of famous gospel
singers. She redefined “The Star-Spangled Banner.” She became a box-office
powerhouse, a queen of the pop charts, and an international superstar. But all
the while, she was forced to rein in who she was amid constant accusations that
her music wasn’t Black enough, original enough, honest enough. Kennedy deftly
peels back the layers of Whitney’s complex story to get to the truth at the
core of what drove her, what inspired her, and what haunted her. He pulls the
narrative apart into the key elements that informed her life—growing up in the
famed Drinkard family; the two romantic relationships that shaped the entirety
of her adult life, with Robyn Crawford and Bobby Brown; her fraught
relationship to her own Blackness and the ways in which she was judged by the
Black community; her drug and alcohol addiction; and, finally, the shame that
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she carried in her heart, which informed every facet of her life. Drawing on
hundreds of sources, Kennedy takes readers back to a world in which someone
like Whitney simply could not be, and explains in excruciating detail the ways
in which her fame did not and could not protect her. In the time since her
passing, the world and the way we view celebrity have changed dramatically. A
sweeping look at Whitney’s life, Didn’t We Almost Have It All contextualizes
her struggles against the backdrop of tabloid culture, audience consumption,
mental health stigmas, and racial divisions in America. It explores exactly how
and why we lost a beloved icon far too soon.
People Remembering Whitney Houston The Editors of PEOPLE 2012-03-27 Her's was a
skyrocket of a life, a tale of beauty, soaring talent, and the risks of
stardom. Whitney Houston was born to sing: Her mom, Cissy Houston, is a noted
gospel singer; Dionne Warwick was her cousin, soul great Aretha Franklin her
aunt. And she was beautiful: Before she ever had a big radio hit, a teenage
Whitney was booking modeling gigs in major magazines. Legendary talent guru
Clive Davis heard her sing in a club and signed her at 19; her first album,
Whitney Houston, spawned three No. 1 hits and made her a staple on MTV. Seven
years later, The Bodyguard made her a movie star. But at the height of an
almost-unprecedented arc, something went wrong. Marriage to singer Bobby Brown
coincided with a slip from the pinnacle; soon Houston was missing shows,
behaving erratically and, eventually, admitting to drug problems. A comeback
had started to gain traction-until, the night before the 2012 Grammy Awards,
the 48-year-old star was found dead, of unspecified causes, in her Beverly
Hills hotel room. Packed with photos and insight, People: Remembering Whitney
Houston looks back on wonder, and drama, of a remarkable life.
Razzmatazz Jennifer P. Lumley 2012-04-26 An fresh, new approach to poetry that
puts zest in each line and laughter in the minds of the readers. There is no
real secret to it except your longing for laughter and lightheartedness to ease
the burdens of everyday life.
Billboard 2012-01-07 In its 114th year, Billboard remains the world's premier
weekly music publication and a diverse digital, events, brand, content and data
licensing platform. Billboard publishes the most trusted charts and offers
unrivaled reporting about the latest music, video, gaming, media, digital and
mobile entertainment issues and trends.
Psalms and the Use of the Critical Imagination Katherine E. Southwood
2022-03-10 The contributors provide fresh insight into the context surrounding
the composition and reception of the Psalms, the relationships between the
Psalms, and of early audiences who engaged with the material. Close attention
is also paid to specific interpretative problems which emerge in the Psalms,
both linguistic and theological. Consequently, there is the creation of a more
sophisticated historical reconstruction of how the Psalms were used originally
and in subsequent periods, opening up challenges and possibilities for scholars
through emphasizing the need in critical Psalms scholarship for vitality and
imagination.
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The New Partridge Dictionary of Slang and Unconventional English Tom Dalzell
2015-06-26 Booklist Top of the List Reference Source The heir and successor to
Eric Partridge's brilliant magnum opus, The Dictionary of Slang and
Unconventional English, this two-volume New Partridge Dictionary of Slang and
Unconventional English is the definitive record of post WWII slang. Containing
over 60,000 entries, this new edition of the authoritative work on slang
details the slang and unconventional English of the English-speaking world
since 1945, and through the first decade of the new millennium, with the same
thorough, intense, and lively scholarship that characterized Partridge's own
work. Unique, exciting and, at times, hilariously shocking, key features
include: unprecedented coverage of World English, with equal prominence given
to American and British English slang, and entries included from Australia, New
Zealand, Canada, India, South Africa, Ireland, and the Caribbean emphasis on
post-World War II slang and unconventional English published sources given for
each entry, often including an early or significant example of the term’s use
in print. hundreds of thousands of citations from popular literature,
newspapers, magazines, movies, and songs illustrating usage of the headwords
dating information for each headword in the tradition of Partridge, commentary
on the term’s origins and meaning New to this edition: A new preface noting
slang trends of the last five years Over 1,000 new entries from the US, UK and
Australia New terms from the language of social networking Many entries now
revised to include new dating, new citations from written sources and new
glosses The New Partridge Dictionary of Slang and Unconventional English is a
spectacular resource infused with humour and learning – it’s rude, it’s
delightful, and it’s a prize for anyone with a love of language.
Whitney Houston James Robert Parish 2017-02-02 Part of the Encore Film Book
Classics series, this is a reprint of the original text to Whitney Houston:
1963-2012: We Will Always Love You by James Robert Parish. When legendary
singer Whitney Houston died suddenly on February 11, 2012 her fans around the
world were shocked by her tragic passing. This comprehensive biography
chronicles the full dramatic narrative of Houston's rollercoaster ride from her
troubled childhood days in New Jersey to her emergence as an international
singing sensation in her early twenties. While her adoring public placed the
beautiful and amazingly talented songstress/actress on a lofty pedestal, lurid
tabloid reports about Houston's increasingly frenzied partying lifestyle, her
dysfunctional marriage to singer/bad boy Bobby Brown, and her escalating
bizarre professional behavior ultimately overshadowed her astonishing talents
and the once high regard of her vast fan base. In more recent times, the
celebrated singing diva battled a magnitude of disturbing problems, including
her mounting substance abuse, the finish to her out-of-control marriage to
Bobby Brown, her tremendous financial difficulties, and her stalled show
business career. Then in the new millennium the pop superstar returned full
force to her singing profession, spearheaded by her first new studio album
(2009's I Look to You) in several years, and by her starring in a new feature
film (2012's Sparkle). On the surface, everything now appeared to be so
promising for her future life and career, until her world came crashing down
into a heartbreaking finale. All of Houston's high and low points in her
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complex personal and professional life are covered, in Whitney Houston:
1963-2012: We Will Always Love You.
Whitney Houston Whitney Houston 2012-02-01 Partitions pour piano, voix et
guitare (diagrammes d'accords) de 11 tubes de la diva, Whitney Houston.
Whitney Pat Houston 2012-11-27 A tribute to the late pop star shares memories
of Houston and gathers photographs of the singer, including publicity
portraits, performance shots, and more casual views.
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